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PLEASE NOTE THIS EMAIL ADDRESS: 
nzchampionships2020@outlook.com 

 
Welcome to the No 2 Newsletter as we prepare for the 2020 Nationals.  The above email will 
be the only one used for NZ Championships by Marching Auckland, so if you need to make 
contact us, please use the above address. 
 
Accommodation – we are fully aware some teams are booking double accommodation for 
quotes so they can apply for funding, so if not using one on hold – PLEASE CANCEL with 
urgency and not stop other teams from making bookings and not stop accommodation 
owners taking more bookings.  

 
Official Opening – this will NOT be held during the day, we have a great event planned going 
forward for the marchers to enjoy.  Marching Auckland are looking to make these 
Championships about the competitors and marchers, after all it is their event to reach their 
goals and strive to do their best. 
 
Challenge Cup – Sunday 22nd March, 2020 – yes, we are holding an open competition for all 
teams to enter.  We are inviting teams to come to Auckland a little earlier to compete in our 
competition and we will working our best to have a great Judging panel available. 
Entry Fee $70, venue to be confirmed.  
 
Questions - If you have any questions going forward, please email the address above and we 
will answer to the best of our ability.  
 
Thursday 26th March     PULMAN ARENA 
Friday 27th March    Walters Road 
Saturday 28th March       Takanini 
      South Auckland 
 

Marching NZ & Marching Auckland Official Accommodation – PULMAN LODGE  
 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you all in Auckland, March 2020 
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